
  

   Classroom News 
Class Name:    Pendennis          Term :      Autumn 2  2022     Theme: Pole to Pole 

What we have been learning: Some photos of our learning 
Hello all, 

 

We have had another busy term with all the 

excitement of Christmas to end with. As 

always our focus has been on developing our 

communication and independence skills as 

well as our maths and English. We have 

continued to read a different book each 

week which our English work is then based on. 

In maths we have continued working on our 

number skills.  

This term in Science, we have been learning 

about habitats, food chains and life cycles, 

we have enjoyed making habitats for 

animals and exploring science in a sensory 

way.  

In cooking we have been developing our 

independence skills by following visuals and 

building on our skills each week.  

PSHE has been focused on the NSPCC PANTS 

underwear rule. Here is the link if you want to 

find out more Talk PANTS & Join Pantosaurus - The 
Underwear Rule | NSPCC  

We have been working on our gross motor 

skills during PE lessons where we have been 

gradually building up a circuit of activities. 

Using the ropes has been a firm favourite.  

In Art and RE we have been immersing 

ourselves in the Nativity story and creating 

props for our Christmas performance, in 

which everyone did really well.  

We have enjoyed trips to the cinema and the 

panto and loved having a visit by ‘Socks’ 

Jon’s dog.  

We are all incredibly proud of how everyone 

has done this term.  

 

Have a lovely Christmas break, 

 

The Pendennis Team.  

 

     
 

   
 

  
 

    
 

 

 

 

 

Dates to remember  
Last day of term is Friday 16th December 2022 

School starts back on Wednesday 4th January 2023 

 
 

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/pants-underwear-rule/
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/support-for-parents/pants-underwear-rule/

